
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
OCTOBER 6, AND OCTOBER 24, 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that PUBLIC HEARINGS will be held by the Township Board of Trustees on Thursday,
October 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. and Monday, October 24, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at Northville Township Hall, 44405 Six Mile Rd.,
Northville, MI 48168.  The purpose of the hearing is to review the 2023 Proposed Annual Budget and Financial Plan. 

All interested residents are invited to attend.  Comments and questions concerning the 2023 Proposed Budget and Financial Plan
will be heard at the public hearing.  A copy of the 2023 Proposed Budget and Financial Plan will be available for public inspec-
tion at the Township Clerk's office beginning September 26th between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. and on the Township's
website at www.twp.northville.mi.us.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.

Roger Lundberg, Clerk
Charter Township of Northville
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